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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
We hope you have had a successful year of Home Schooling your child(ren).  In order to conclude 
the 2020- 2021 school year and initiate the 2021-2022 school year we need:   
 

● Home Education Notification form for 2021-2022 school year if you plan to keep  your 
child(ren) in Home Schooling.   Please include a brief outline of the intended curriculum 
with a list of textbooks, correspondence course(s), commercial curricula, or other basic 
teaching materials that you intend to use during the 2021-2022 school year.  If you will not 
be home educating your child(ren) next year, we would need to know where your 
child(ren) will be attending school. 
  

● The Ohio Department of Education waived the required end-of-the-year academic 
assessment information due to COVID-19, so no assessment is due for the 2020-2021 school 
year only.  If there are any changes to the Home Education requirements, we will send out 
notices of those changes.  Please note, as of the date of this letter students in 1st through 11th 
grades will be required to turn in an assessment at the end of the 2021-2022 school year (an 
assessment form is not required for kindergarten).  
 

 
For your convenience, we have added the Academic Assessment Form & 2021-2022 Home 
Education Notification Form to our website at https://www.TPS.org, under the Students & Parents 
tab, listed as “Homeschool Information.”  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Home School and Student Data Office  
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